
 

 

 

 

86th AGM of the Perth and Perthshire Branch of the RSCDS 
 
The postponed Branch AGM will be held on Monday 19th October 2020 at 7.30pm by Zoom.  The 
Branch is required to hold it's AGM within 6 months of the end of year accounts which was on 30th 
April.  Combining this with Covid-19 physical distancing requirements and hall booking difficulties, 
the decision has been made to hold the AGM virtually.   
 
For those members who would like to join the AGM by Zoom, please email the Secretary by 9th 
October 2020 so that an individual invite can be sent to you.  If you haven’t used Zoom before then 
you will need to download/install the software beforehand – probably the easiest way to do this is 
by joining one of the RSCDS On-Line classes held on a Wednesday at 7pm, where the joining 
process will do this automatically for you.  If you are still having issues in loading the software 
please contact the Secretary who will see if she can assist. 
 
For those members not able to join by Zoom, questions can be submitted in advance by email or 
post to the Secretary by 9th October 2020. 
 
Motions 
 
Motions were previously requested in writing by 17th August 2020.  In light of the delay in holding 
the AGM, any further Motions should be submitted to the Secretary in writing or by email by 1st 
October 2020.     
 
Election of Office Bearers 
 
Further to the list below we have received one further nomination for a position on the general 
committee.  This leaves us short on Committee members and a Vice-Chair for the year ahead.  
Please consider joining the Committee – any Committee member will be happy to discuss what is 
involved if you would like to know more.     
 
Chairman: A nomination has been received on behalf of Allana Creighton 
Vice-Chair: Vacant 
Secretary: A nomination has been received on behalf of Sue James 
Treasurer: A nomination has been received on behalf of Judith Borup 
 
There are three vacant positions on the general committee, two for 3 years and one for 1 year.  
 
Rhoda Purcell will continue as Membership Secretary, a co-opted member of the Committee. 
Susan Black will continue as Webmaster, a co-opted member of the Committee. 
Rod Purcell will continue as Highland Gateway editor, a co-opted member of the Committee. 
 
Please note that the role of Youth Coordinator will remain vacant this year. 
 
Sue James - Branch Secretary 
perthrscds@gmail.com 
 
9th September 2020 

mailto:perthrscds@gmail.com

